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Thank you for agreeing to be on the Training Providers Panel.  The questions that are listed below 
are a guide as you prepare for your presentation.  Also you have the option of having a document 
about your training program(s) be included in the AWIB binder for the meeting.  The document(s) 
should be sent to Jeff Selvey (jeff.selvey@alaska.gov) by May 9, 2013.    
 
Suggested presentation contents:   
 

1. Description of current training and /or services provided 
2. Description of partnerships with private industry or other education or training 

providers – give examples  of collaboration with partners and industry based advisory 
boards/councils 

3. Examples of successes and challenges in responding to private industry workforce needs 
4. What are the outcomes of your training programs/services?  How many students enroll 

in your program, how many complete/graduate from your program, and how many 
attain employment?  What credentials, certificates, licenses, etc. do the students earn? 

5. Do you follow up with your graduates to determine the success of the program?  If so, 
what input are you receiving from your graduates as to the impact the program had on 
the graduates attaining employment? 

6. How do you determine which programs to offer? For example, industry advisory 
council; alignment with state workforce development plans; state, regional, or local labor 
market information; other? 

7. If your program is a secondary program, are your graduates going to postsecondary 
training and attaining a career? 

8. Funding questions: 
i. How is your entity/program funded? 
ii. What are the sources and length of funding? 
iii. How might changes in Federal and State funding sources impact the future of 

your entity/program? 
iv. What are your predictions of funding your entity/program in the future? 

9. What may the State of Alaska and other organizations do to assist you? 
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